
 

Robert Todd is president of the ACBL Education Foundation and a frequent contributor to 
the Bridge Bulletin. In his Bridge Bulletin article series, Reasoning with Robert, he reminds us 

that, “It is important to learn how to think of defense by making a plan for how to de-
fend the entire deal and working on your technical card play to each trick.”  Don’t miss 
this golden opportunity, right here at your home club, to hear from Robert Todd as he helps 

your competitors become better bridge players. 

Vero Beach Bridge Center 
is proud to present world-class teacher and player  

 

ROBERT TODD 
 

TAKE MORE TRICKS ON DEFENSE 
 

March 26, 2024 
 

Kickoff and Presentation 8:50 – Noon 

Lunch, 1:00 game and post game analysis 
all included with your entry fee! 

Register now - in Advance $80, at the door $85 

Raffle tickets to play with Robert available separately. 


